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Needham, MA Bowdoin Construction has promoted Luisa Sheahan and Andrew Leclerc to the role
of senior project manager. Sheahan has been with Bowdoin since 2022, and Leclerc since 2023.
Both have demonstrated leadership qualities, attention to detail, and the problem-solving aptitude to
be efficient and effective project managers. Sheahan and Leclerc have overseen a number of
high-profile projects for academic, healthcare, and commercial clients.

“Andrew and Luisa are strong contributors to our operations team and firm overall. They bring
enthusiasm to their work and are mentors to our up-and-coming junior associates,” said Bowdoin
president Andrew Buckman. “Both are well-deserving of this recognition, and we are happy to see
them advancing in their careers here at Bowdoin.”

Founded in 1973, Bowdoin Construction is one of the New England region’s leading and most highly
regarded construction management firms, providing creative and collaborative solutions for each
client’s building needs. 
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